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7.            Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Lindsey P. Horvath,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention the need 
for a more affordable parking fee for the Ocean Front Walk Safety 
Ambassadors during weekends and holidays this summer. Currently, the 
parking fee stands at $18, which we believe is too high for our budget.

As you are aware, the Safety Ambassadors play a crucial role in ensuring the 
safety and well-being of residents and visitors along the Ocean Front Walk. 
However, the high parking fee is becoming a barrier for us to effectively carry 
out our duties. By reducing the parking fee to $15, it will make it more 
accessible for us to park our vehicles and continue our important work.

We understand the financial constraints faced by the city, but we believe that 
a slight reduction in the parking fee will greatly benefit the Safety 
Ambassadors and ultimately contribute to a safer and more welcoming 
environment for everyone.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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